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I support SB 769. All of the United States need the flexibility to manage wildlife on a 

case-by-case basis. Out wildlife management system works extremely well but there 

needs to be approved methods of implementing it. Managing predator populations on 

a county-by-county basis will allow ungulates and other wildlife to sustain heathy 

populations into the future. SB 769 is good for wildlife and science-based wildlife 

management.  


